YAC SUMMIT

Ameerah Hill

On January 31st-February 2nd the Manor Yac group went to Beaumont, Tx for a
youth summit. Yac groups all around Texas came out to share ideas, projects, advice,
and etc. The first day was very simple but productive. We arrived at the hotel, got our
rooms. Afterwards we went to eat at cheddars for lunch. We met up with some groups
and built relationships, the kids were so nice to us. We went to Lamar University, got a
college tour,Then we got dinner at an amazing crab boil place and called it a night.

The second day was very tiring, in the morning we got up, ate breakfast and went
to the main area for our breakout sessions. The sessions were maybe an hour or longer
but we have retained great information as you will see in the slides. Later on in the day
we went to a theater to present projects and our purpose. I personally enjoyed the
dancing and mingling, everyone’s presentations were amazing. When we got to our
presentation we were interrupted midway. I would like more respect for upcoming

presentations if we go back. It’s proper courtesy.

Our last day was very calming. We ate breakfast and had like 1 or 2 breakout
sessions. Towards the end of the last session Saul Paul made an appearance, it was an

interesting interaction with him. Then we went on the road and home.




